
January/February Update 2025 

 

Dates to Remember  

Half term:  We break up Friday 21st February 2025.  Children return Monday 3rd March 2025. 

 

Attendance 

Please make use of information available to           

determine if your child is unwell enough to miss 

school. Missing just 11 days of school across the year 

can push your child in to ‘attendance concern’. If your 

child is to unwell to attend, please let us know on the 

first day of absence.  

If you have any queries or concerns, or you just need 

some advice about if your child 

should be in school, please don’t 

hesitate to contact us . 

   From Monday 13th January, Golden Flatts  is proud to be in 

partnership with Magic Breakfast, providing free, healthy 

breakfasts to our pupils so that they are settled and ready to 

learn. Magic Breakfast provides us with nutritious breakfast 

food to ensure children start their school day in the best     

possible way. Children will have a choice of  bagels, toast or     

crumpets. Breakfast gives children the energy needed for the 

busy school morning, enabling them to focus on their lessons.  

Magic Breakfast will be available from 8.20am until 8.40am 

and children will need to come to the Common Room door   

instead of the current Key Stage 2 door.   

Magic Breakfast does not replace our current breakfast club 

for parents who require childcare from 8am.  This provision will 

continue in the same way.  

Reading Books 

We would be very grateful if all families could 

check for any stray reading books that may be at 

home that could be brought back into school.  We 

have noticed that quite a number of books,         

especially our Read Write Inc range of books, are 

missing.  Thanks in advance for your help :) 

 

 

Coffee mornings continue to take 

place every Tuesday morning 

straight after school drop off. All 

welcome! 

PTA meeting  

16th January, 2pm.  

New members always 

welcome! 


